
 

 
 
 
 
 
May 12, 2015  
 
Maureen O’Meara 
Town Planner 
320 Ocean House Road   
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107  
 
     Re:  Financial Capability  
                           
Dear Maureen:  
 
I have review the financial capability of Nick Tammaro at to undertake the work 
proposed in the application for the business use at 541 Ocean House Road  that is now 
pending before the Cape Elizabeth Planning Board.  
 
My review has determined that the applicant has the financial capability to undertake the 
proposed project. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
Michael K. McGovern 
  


